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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that Miss Jordan will be leaving us at the end of December 2022.  
I am sure you will join me in wishing her well in her future endeavours. 
 
To ensure that we have a smooth transition, I am delighted to announce that Mr Billy Overton will 
be joining us as Assistant Head, on a secondment from Gaywood Primary School from 14th 
November 2022.  
 
Mr Overton is an experienced senior leader who has worked for West Norfolk Academies Trust for 
the last five years and is very familiar with our curriculum and procedures.  He currently leads 
math across the trust primaries and is very much looking forward to working at Walpole Cross 
Keys Primary School. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Ms J Borley  
Executive Head  


